
ADEQ 

ARK A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

NOV 1 5 2017 
Michael L. Hohnadel 
Vice-President of Manufacturing 
Georgia-Pacific Crossett LLC 
Crossett Paper Operations 
P.O. Box 3333 
Crossett, AR 71635 

RE: 	 NPDES Permit No. AR000121O, AFIN 02-00013 
Septic Tank Replacement 

Dear Mr. Hohnadel: 

The Department has reviewed your correspondence dated November 10, 2017, requesting 
permission for like-kind replacement of an existing septic tank. Based on your correspondence, 
the existing septic tank will be removed from service and the new septic tank will be located in 
the same general area. It is also the Department's understanding that flows to the wastewater 
treatment system are not expected to increase as a result of the replacement. 

Reg. 6.202(C) allows the Department discretion to waive the permitting requirements of Reg. 
6.202(B) if a facility is replacing existing equipment with like-kind. The Department is hereby 
granting the request to replace the existing septic tank with a like-kind replacement without the 
need to obtain a State Construction Permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact Loretta Reiber, P.E. of the NPDES Permits Section at 
reiber@adeq.state.ar.us or by phone at (501) 682-0612. 

Sincerely, 

Associate Director 
Office of Water Quality 

cc: 	 Richard Healey, Enforcement Branch Manager 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Compliance Branch Manager 
David Ramsey, Environmental Program Coordinator 
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